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7th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
Class of 2025 Celebration Hoodie 
 

As your daughter is approaching the end of Year 11, we would like to offer her the opportunity to purchase 
a Class of 2025 hoodie. 
 
The online shop will open in April, providing a choice of many colours and sizes for you to choose from.   
 
Before the online shop goes live, I need permission from all parents and carers, to print their daughter’s 
name on the back. Please click on the following link https://forms.office.com/e/nbnJgEnYgg by 12.00pm 
on Friday 28th March.  Once all the permissions have been returned, the link to the shop will be emailed 
to you. 
 
Students will have the opportunity of wearing their Class of 2025 hoodie in the Summer Term during their 
Year 11 celebration event. 
 
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Miss Ash 
Head of Year 11 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. 
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